
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we embark on our exciting projects this school year, 

we would like to invite you to support us through your contributions. 

Your involvement helps enhance our students' learning experiences and allows us to create 

memorable activities and resources. We are seeking contributions to support the following 

projects: 

• Science Fair Supplies 

• Art and Craft Materials for Creative Workshops 

• Field Trip Transportation Costs 

Any contributions, big or small, will greatly assist us in making these projects a success. If you 

would like to donate, please contact us at [school contact information] or send your contributions 

to [specific instructions for contributions]. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education. Together, we 

can make a significant difference! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


